RERNEAZBI R —ERBEZELET
We're holding a training course to support foreigners in disasters!

Once a disaster strikes, there is a possibility that foreign residents will be isolated.
Therefore, a training course will be held for the training of "Foreigner Support
in times of disaster”, in which "X & L WIZ [ A C" (plain Japanese) will be used instead of
of a foreign language, to provide support to foreigners in shelters and other locations during disasters.
This course will have 2 parts: an introductory part to learn simple Japanese and a practical part to learn how to provide support.
In addition, this course is a project carried out jointly by the three municipalities in our region:
(Tatsuno, Minowa and Minami-Minowa). We look forward to receiving your entries.

Program: Please choose a
Part 1 [Introduction]: 2024/12/14 — 9:30~11:30 Tatsuno Town Hall 2nd floor-meeting room cong::?emaftoursyou
t f the th
2025/01/15 -18:30~20:30 Sangyou Shien Center Minowa 2nd floor (course room) alocc;r:ieozs anil tarf:
part once.

2025/01/26 -14:00~16:00 (Ooshiba kogen) Mori no Manabiya (multipurpose hall)
Part 2 [Practice] : 2025/02/02 — 9:00~16:00 Sangyou Shien Center Minowa 2nd floor (course room)

On February 2nd 2025, we will hold a disaster prevention drill using foreign languages, with the cooperation of local supporters for foreign residents, disastw

interpreters and translators, and foreign learners participating in Japanese language classes.
Minowa Town Hall has begun experimenting with disaster prevention drills like this.

From now on, we would like to ask for the cooperation of everyone in Minowa Town to create a system that allows everyone to evacuate safely in the event of a disaster. )

We ask for your cooperation.  |f yOU have any questions, please contact Minowa-Tabunka Kyosei Town Hall-Branch 11



